January 23, 2014

Dear Representative Mosby,

We are writing to ask that you support the bill that will require stores in Baltimore City to charge a fee for each disposable bag. Similar laws in Washington, DC, and Montgomery County, Maryland, have reduced disposable bag use by 50 to even 70% in some stores, leaving streets and waterways cleaner while saving businesses money. These programs are extremely popular among both residents and businesses.

The negative effect of plastic bags on wildlife and in the eco-system is a big concern for us and our families. We are also saddened by seeing plastic bags as trash scattered throughout the neighborhood. It is our hope that this bill will help play a role in solving this problem.

`Sincerely,

The Class of 2014

Form Derpon

DHall teacher

ACM - tracher

Koly Cape O teach

## Dear Representative Mosby,

We are writing to ask that you support the bill that will require stores in Baltimore City to charge a fee for each disposable bag. Similar laws in Washington, DC, and Montgomery County, Maryland, have reduced disposable bag use by 50 to even 70% in some stores, leaving streets and waterways cleaner while saving businesses money. These programs are extremely popular among both residents and businesses.

The negative effect of plastic bags on wildlife and in the eco-system is a big concern for us and our families. We are also saddened by seeing plastic bags as trash scattered throughout the neighborhood. It is our hope that this bill will help play a role in solving this problem.

Sincerely,
The Class of 2017

Mutth I Bee Am Mc(7078

Springer Ryles

Water Parties

District Howard

Nagabeth Thought

Meester Tony

Calch Wadl

John Miller

Linear Annex

Thoon worm

Thoon worm

January 23, 2014

Dear Representative Mosby,

We are writing to ask that you support the bill that will require stores in Baltimore City to charge a fee for each disposable bag. Similar laws in Washington, DC, and Montgomery County, Maryland, have reduced disposable bag use by 50 to even 70% in some stores, leaving streets and waterways cleaner while saving businesses money. These programs are extremely popular among both residents and businesses.

The negative effect of plastic bags on wildlife and in the eco-system is a big concern for us and our families. We are also saddened by seeing plastic bags as trash scattered throughout the neighborhood. It is our hope that this bill will help play a role in solving this problem.

`Sincerely,

The Class of 2015

£3

Koufor donophico

Chaperine Womer

Joseph Laumainn

Juelewick on Olson

Dornell Ellis John Pfeiffer Brokramanet

Brithney Girimes Allegra Chan